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Heckman Motors, Inc.
dba Olympic Bus Lines o,
111 East Front Street L
Port Angeles, WA 98362 I
(360) 452-4776 fax (360) 452-1460

June T, 2008

Washington State Utilities & Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

(360) 586-1150 Fax

Dear Commission:

This tariff revision requests the removal of Port Townsend from our operating
territory, and the deletion of trips 5 and 6 from our schedule. Port Townsend
has had low ridership making the run not cost effective. Passengers can still be
serviced at the Hood Canal Bridge connection at the Hwy. 19/Hwy. 104
intersection Visitor Center. We are also currently flagstopping at Discovery
Bay and waiting for final approval to add Discovery Bay as an official stop.
These two stops service the Port Townsend/ Port Ludlow areas well without
interrupting our normal service. Trips 5 and 6 have averaged approximately
1.5 passengers per run, making this service extremely unprofitable, which is
the reason for discontinuing these runs. We are also requesting to adjust our
depatture times from Port Angeles, and Sequim 15 minutes eatlier in order to
have additional time to catch the Kingston ferry during the busy summer
season.

Sincerely,

pl Mok

ack Heckman
President
Olympic Bus Lines
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